
Dear Valued Customers, 

October 2024 

 

Thank you very much for visiting our booth at Tokyo Pack 2024. We truly appreciate you 

taking the time out of your busy schedule to stop by. 

The exhibition was a wonderful opportunity for us to meet new people and receive valuable 

feedback. We had a very meaningful time and are committed to continuously improving our 

products and services. 

Wishing you continued success and prosperity. 

Best regards, 

 

Idemitsu Unitech Co.,Ltd 

President 

Hiroto Morikawa 

 


